
 

 

 

 

 

 

A LOSS OF OUR RACE DIRECTOR 

MARY LIMA 

JANUARY 15, 1946-JANUARY 8, 2021 

On January 8, 2021, we loss our friend, wife, and mother, Mary Lima.  She will be greatly missed by all.  Mary 

was one of the founding members of Senior Tour Auto Racers and designed the logo, newsletter, website, and 

everything else that is associated with STAR today.  She was well known by many local tracks owners and track 

officials.  Even in her last days, she had scheduled our 2021 race schedule for STAR.  STAR will continue to 

move forward with her guidance looking over us at every event and we will be strong for her. 


